Your Ref: NSCB04/1
NSCwW50/1
NSCS071/1

Ms Wendy Beggs
Directorate of Legal Services
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST

BT2 8DQ

Our Ref: BPC-0155-12
Date: 23" February 2012
Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: King’s Fund Organisational Audit

As you are aware the Inquiry has recently sought information about King’s Fund
accreditation for the Royal Group of Hospitals Trust and the Belfast City Hospital Trust.

I would be grateful if you would confirm whether the Erne Hospital in Enniskillen and/or
Altnagelvin Hospital in Londonderry received accreditation from the King's Fund
Organisational Audit. If yes, please confirm the date(s) when accreditation was attained
and provide the Inquiry with all documentation relating to the application(s).

The Inquiry requires this information by 8" March 2012.

Yours sincerely,

G CQ,
Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry
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